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YOUNG PERFORMERS EVENING

On Wednesday 19 October we held our much-loved Young Performers Evening.

After two years of not being able to hold the night, we were excited to once again be able to offer
a performance evening for all students who receive music tutoring at the College.

Over 120 students performed in separate spaces around the College to parents and friends and
although there were nerves and excitement, it was wonderful to see students showcasing their
hard work and commitment to their instruments. Violins, piano, vocals, brass, woodwind, guitar
and drums all featured on the night.

The evening also opened with a performance from our Piano tutor, Mrs Susan Yoon and Strings
tutor, Mr Ehab Ibrahim, playing ‘Songs Without Words’ by Mendelssohn written in 1845 and his
last work for piano and cello.

Well done to all students who participated in the evening. If you would like to enrol your child in
tuition here at the College, please do not hesitate to contact musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au for an
application form.
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Mr Luke Robinson
Productions & Creative and Performing Arts Coordinator

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 2



	IMG_9547.jpg

